
 

 
Dear TCC families, 
 
It is that time of term where we are inviting any of our TCC students who may wish to undertake 
their Catholic Sacraments, to join in our college-led preparations.  These sessions will be held 
at lunchtimes once a week starting in Term 2, with students participating in the program 
undertaking their respective sacraments at the TCC Parish Mass on 30 August by Bishop Michael 
at St Joseph’s Cathedral. The school-led sacramental program is a great way for your student to 
begin or continue their faith journey with their fellow students in a supportive and student-
centred program. 
  
The Sacramental program is open to students who are both wishing to begin their journey 
through the sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and first Eucharist) or students who 
have previously been baptised and are wishing to continue with their sacramental journey.  
 
If you would be interested in nominating your students for the Sacramental Program or would 

like some more information about the program, please email me at Patrick.Egan@tccr.com.au. 
 
God Bless, 
 
Mr Pat Egan 
Deputy Principal: Mission 
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